
 

 
 
From: Valerie Burke   
Sent: December 5, 2021 1:59 PM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca>; Mayor & Councillors 
<MayorAndCouncillors@markham.ca>; Gold, Laura <lgold@markham.ca> 
Subject: Development Services Committee - Item 10.1 - Motion re Proposed GTA West Hwy 413 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 

NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 

and know the content is safe. 

To the Members of Development Committee  

 

Re:  Item 10.1 - Motion re Proposed GTA West Corridor Highway 413 

 

Please support the motion regarding the proposed GTA West Highway 413! 

 

Taxpayers deserve better value for their tax dollars rather than spending billions of dollars 

building redundant highway infrastructure that facilitates more urban sprawl, augments threats 

from climate change and zoonotic diseases, jeopardizes our food security and destroys our 

natural heritage. 

 

We don't need another highway!  We need investment in public transportation, food security and 

mitigation of climate change.  Please be caretakers of the land. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Valerie Burke 

Thornhill Resident 


